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United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Mr. John Greenewald Jr. JUN T 3 2016

Re:  Freedom of Information Act Case No. F-2016-03186
FBI Case No. 1249014-000

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

Reference is made to your January 12, 2014, Freedom of Information Act request to the Federal
Bureau of Investigation (FBI) regarding Jack Valenti. The FBI referred one document, two
pages, to the Department of State’s Bureau of Diplomatic Security (DS) for review and direct
reply to you.

The DS equities in the document are being released to you in their entirety. A portion of the
document was withheld by the FBI pursuant to the provisions of 5 USC 552 (b)(6) and (b)(7)(C).
An explanation of exemptions is enclosed.

To appeal information withheld by the FBI, please submit your appeal by writing to the Director,
Office of Information Policy (OIP), U.S. Department of Justice, 1425 New York Avenue, Suite
11050, Washington, DC 20530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP’s eFOIA portal
at http://www justice.gov/oip/efoia-portal.html. Your appeal must be received by OIP within
sixty (60) days of the date of this letter to be considered timely. The envelope and letter should
be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Appeal.” Please cite the FBI Privacy Act request
number in any correspondence for proper identification of your request. |

If you have questions regarding a particular aspect of this case, you should contact the Office of
Information Programs and Services, (A/GIS/IPS), Department of State, SA-2, Washington, DC
20522-8100. In any communication, please refer to the request number.

Sincerely,

=X -

William R. Terrini

Deputy Executive Director
Bureau of Diplomatic Security

Enclosure(s):
Explanation of Exemptions
Document














